
Subject: Re: 2022 UDHS Data Release
Posted by Janet-DHS on Wed, 10 Apr 2024 13:01:34 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

Unfortunately, the survey that was planned for Uganda in 2022 was cancelled.  It never
happened, and it has not been re-scheduled. I hope a different survey will meet your needs.
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